April 26, 2019 — TH E

Cravlar #a, Class 1 STUDY

Dear Parents/Guardians,

You as a parent, are the most important teacher your child will ever have. Fun At Home is a book that offers a quided
daily practise for the summer break to help you succeed in this role. Studies indicate that the basic learning skills are
more readily learnt early in life. Small trimuphs can have a lifelong effect on a child’s accomplishments. The more often
you tell your children they are intelligent, the more likely they are to become just that.

If you wish to purchase the Fun At Home book (optional), please deposit ¥ 180 with the class teacher by Wednesday,
May 1. No orders will be processed after the given date.

Regards,

D.K.Gupta
Principal
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